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Committee – Cabinet – 9 March 2023 
 
Written question from Diana Conyers to the Leader 
 
IWALC was invited by members of the Cabinet to suggest amendments to Protocol 
16 of the IWC Constitution, which concerns the relationship between the IWC and 
local parish, town and community councils and is now out-of-date for various 
reasons. We submitted a proposed amended version to the Leader in November last 
year. Please can you tell us when we will receive a response to our submission?  
 
 

Response 
 
Cabinet thanks IWALC for their suggested amendments.  Protocol 16 forms part of 
the Isle of Wight Council's constitution and there is current work underway to review 
the constitution and this will include consideration of the amendments as suggested 
by IWALC.  The timescales for this are also currently under review but we will 
confirm as soon as possible. 


